
If you have festive photos of your student / family, please send in your photos by Tuesday, January 5, 
to be added to the Holiday slide show, which will be posted online. Your photos can either be 
emailed to Sarah at the ECP site, sarahcaswell@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us... or texted to your teachers. 

Please note that by sending us your photos, you agree for us to post those photos online (on the school’s website 
and social media for the public to see); these photos may also be used in upcoming NMSBVI projects including 

the school’s yearbook and other materials (print and digital) promoting NMSBVI. THANK YOU ALL SO MUCH!
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All NMSBVI Families & Staff:


